
IMPORTANT MESSAGE  
 

 

 

Due to the COVID-19 situation and based on guidance from Federal, 

State, and Local agencies PCB has made the decision to close the main 

bank lobby beginning Monday, March 23, 2020.  Both drive-thru 

facilities will remain available and will have increased staffing.   

 

The main bank drive thru will be open Monday through Thursday 

7:30am to 4pm and Friday 7:30am to 4:30pm.  The drive-thru on 

Highway 33 will be open Monday through Friday 7:30am to 6pm.  Both 

drive thru facilities will be open Saturday 7:30am to 12pm during the 

lobby closure. 

 

Our full staff will be working and will be prepared to handle any of your 

banking needs.  We will be available 8am to 4:30pm Monday through 

Friday and Saturday from 8am to 12pm.  Please give us a call at 405-

547-2436 or (866) 547-2436. Our online banking, online bill pay, mobile 

deposit capture, and telebanking services will continue to be available 

and encouraged during this time.  If you need a loan, you may apply 

online or call and speak to a loan officer.  If you need to open a new 

account, please call and speak with one of our customer service 

representatives.  For any other lending request, deposit account needs, 

or other financial services required, please contact us during the hours 

mentioned above. 

 

We will continue to monitor the situation and will resume normal lobby 

hours as soon as it is safe to do so.  We appreciate the trust that you 

have placed in us and want to assure you that we will be here to take 

care of your financial needs.  Thank you for your patience as we all 

work through the current situation.  Stay healthy and safe. 

 


